
 
 

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 

 
 

 
Please note that a section of Cargo Road, Port of Cardiff, between 
Queen Alexandra House and B Shed will be closed between 
approximately 5am and 1pm this Sunday, 2

nd
 October 2016 due to the 

Cardiff Half Marathon. 
 
Road access to the Port of Cardiff and QA House will still be available 
via the West Gate entrance from Pierhead Street, then via Compass 
Road bridge and Longships Road. 
 
 


